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Alaska Board of Fisheries Announces the 2016–2017 Proposal Book 

 

The Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) announces the 2016–2017 Proposal Book is now available. The 

board accepted 276 proposals for review during its Upper and Lower Cook Inlet finfish, Kodiak finfish, 

and Statewide (except Southeast and Yakutat) King and Tanner Crab and Other Issues regulatory 

meetings. These proposals constitute proposed regulatory changes for the identified regions and species.  

Proposals may be downloaded off the board’s website individually, in sections, or for entire meetings. 

The website is http://www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov. 

Proposals in the book will be reviewed at the following 2016–2017 meetings: 

Lower Cook Inlet Finfish  

REVISED DATES: November 30–December 3, 2016 

Alaska Islands and Oceans Visitor’s Center, Homer 

    

Kodiak Finfish  

January 10–13, 2017 

Best Western Kodiak Harbor Convention Center, Kodiak 

    

Upper Cook Inlet Finfish  

February 23–March 8, 2017 

Sheraton Anchorage, Anchorage 

    

Statewide King and Tanner Crab and Supplemental Issues (Except Southeast and Yakutat) 

March 20–24, 2017 

Coast International Inn, Anchorage 
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